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UPCOMING EVENTS: 

Greetings Sierra Friends and Family! 
Welcome to the 2025-2026 school year! We hope you had a fun filled,
rejuvenating summer.  
Staff prepared for the new year by “fueling up” with new ideas, team
building, and back to school preparation. We are thrilled to have so many
returning staff and are excited about some new team members as well!
For the first time in my role as Director, we were able to get all Sierra staff
CPR and First Aide certified during Professional Development Week! 
We also focused on campus beautification and staff have done a great
job of preparing their classrooms. We can’t wait for you to see the new
carpeting and creative themes.  
Academically, we have hit the ground running with start-of-year
assessments. We have been impressed by the growth we are seeing
already.  
Our Friday trips to Rush Ranch will resume on September 5th and  
Tuesday Tumbling at Pacific Edge Gymnastics will resume on September
9th for students on Step 4. Please be sure to fill out a new waivers. 
Be sure to watch for other upcoming events. 
We can’t wait to see what great things this new school year brings!  
 
Ms. Jenellle   

STAFF SPOTLIGHT: 
This school year we have   new staff members to
welcome,  as well as a few of our current staff
moving into new positions!  Ms. Luda-   Teacher
in Rm 2. Ms.Fiona, Ms. Jean, Ms Brandelin, and
Ms. Claudia- Teachers Assistants

Ms. Jennifer is now our Lead Teacher, Ms. Julie is
our Behavior Support Specialist, and Ms. Jenn
has joined the Mental Health Team.
We are so excited for the great things all of
them will bring to our school this year!

September 25: Back 2 School Night and Ice              
Cream Social 4-5 PM
October 31 - Harvest Festival 10-12PMst

November 21 Annual Thanksgiving Feast
11am

st

TOGETHER,
WE WILL
MOVE
MOUNTAINS. 
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OUR CAMPUS MOTTO FOR THE YEAR. 

Fall


